
 
Dear colleagues, 

 
 

On behalf of the Food Ingredients Producers Union we would like to 
congratulate you on the 25th anniversary.  

Over the years, the Agroprodmash exhibition has become a standard of 
organisation not only in terms of the exposition scale but also the target programme of 
supporting events.  All events are the top for representatives of the food processing 
industry in Russia, the most outstanding domestic event on the international arena. To 
visit Agroprodmash means to follow the market trends, understand demands of the 
customer of the future and to demonstrate ready-made solutions. Every year the level 
of events is becoming higher, the number of exhibitors – bigger, the geography- 
wider.  

The Food Ingredients Producers Union thanks the exhibition management for 
many years of support and promotion of interests of the food ingredients industry 
through organisation and holding of the thematic Ingredients salon, and hopes for the 
further cooperation.  

We sincerely wish the organisers and friendly team of the Agroprodmash 
exhibition further growth, prosperity, implementation of new projects, creative 
inspiration, wellbeing, strengths and perseverance for rapid development and stability, 
and we wish visitors fruitful networking and good results in finding new partners and 
clients.  
 

Sincerely yours,  
President Тatiana Savenkova  
  
Chairman of the Board  Sergey Kraus 

 
CEO  Polina Semyonova 
 
 


